
CAMPAIGN AGAINST STOLEN GOODS 

 

The Department of Communications together with the South African Police Services, 

Civilian Secretariat for Police and the Safety and Security Department in 

Mpumalanga Province embarked on the Campaign Against Stolen Goods. This 

event, was attended by National and Provincial dignitaries from both public and 

private sector, and was graced by the attendance of the Minister of Police Nkosinathi 

Nhleko, who officially launched the Campaign Against Stolen Goods under the 

theme “The World Suffers a Lot, Not because of the violence of bad people but 

because of the silence of good people.” 

 
Commissioner Phiyega conducting interview on Campaign Against Stolen Goods.  

 
MEC Vusi Shongwe MEC of the Day with Mpumalanga Safety Slogan “Wa bulala Liphoyisa wa bulala 

Mphakati”. Distribution in progress and some VIP enjoy receiving DOC Year book & PSM Book. 

 
Members of the Public gathered to say No to stolen Goods about 3000 plus attended the Imbizo. 

 


